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DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
WALLA WALLA DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENG INEERS

BLDG. tIYl, ClTY-COUNTY AIRPORT

WAllA WALLA, WASHINGTON 99362

20 June 1973

Honorable A. B. Curtis
Mayor of Orofino
Orofino, ID 83544

Dear Bert:

Before I leave for my new assignment, I want to thank you personally for
all of your cooperation in making the dedication of Oworshak Dam a highly
successful affair. The people of Orofino were most cooperative in
providing the buses, chairs, tables, and other physical facilities that
contributed to the success of the ceremony. I also wish to commend you
on your part as master of ceremonies for the Recognition Banquet. Your
presentation was very well done.

I hope that the friendly relations that exist between the Corps of
Engineers and your fine city will continue and I wish success for you
and your city in the coming years.

With best personal regards,

Sincerely yours,

d2J
RICHARD~. CONNELL
Colonel, 'cE
District Engineer
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